WE'RE VERY
SOUTH JERSEY

RR 4 BOX 600 SEWELL N.J. 08080 609 232 7077 FAX 232 9093

January 29, 1991

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit:

Thank you for your letter of November 9th, 1990 reporting the
reception of WVSJ on 11/9/90 from 6:22 AM until 6:46 AM EST.
The information contained in your report is correct so we are
very pleased to confirm your report!

Your report is the first received since the station switched
calls from WWBZ during the summer and its city of license from

Vineland to Washington Towship, NJ. Our present operation
consist of 1000 watts day, 250 watts night, using 2 150 foot
towers. When construction is completed this spring, we will

operate with 5000 watts day, 800 watts night using 4 towers

(2 at 400+ feet and 2 at 150 feet). Our format is local and
network talk, sports and information for the Gloucester County
area.

Again, thank you for your fine report of reception, we at WVSJ
are glad to hear from our listeners both near and far!

Continued best of DX to you!

Sincerely,

AY

avid W. idt
Chief Engineer
WVSJ



